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4th March, 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: World Book Day 
 

 
We are excited to share with you our whole school competition for World Book Day 
2024.  This optional competition is based on the theme of Reading Around the 
World- “Oh, the places you’ll go!” 
 
We would like children to experience stories from different countries and cultures as 
books are a window to new worlds and will help children broaden their horizons!  
Each child will receive a paper plate to decorate to show off a book they have read 
or a place they have visited in a book.  Please bring the paper plate back to school 
on Thursday 7th March to share. There will be prizes! 
 
As usual the children will receive a £1 book token. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs K Mowbray 
Head Teacher 

 


